
 

 WALLACE BUILDING, 502 E 9TH ST, DES MOINES IA 50319  

Phone: 515-725-8200 www.IowaDNR.gov  Fax: 515-725-8202 

 

May 6, 2020 
 
ADM TERMINAL SERVICES 
ZACH STRALOW 
1419 N WASHINGTON BLVD 
CAMANCHE IA 52730 
 

Subject: Delivery Prohibition Ends 
Site: ARTCO ADM Camanche, 1419 N Washington Blvd, Camanche 
Registration No. : 198600719 

 
Dear Owner: 
 

Delivery Prohibition was imposed on ARTCO ADM in Camanche starting on April 1, 2020. On May 6, 2020, 
the Department received payment for the 2020 annual tank management fee. 
 
IAC Chapter 135.3(5)"b" states the owner or operator of tanks over 1100-gallon capacity must submit a tank 
management fee of $65 per tank by January 15 each year. In the future it is important to submit the form and 
payment by the due date, January 15th of each year. Time needs to be allowed for processing and mailing out the 
tank tags. 
 

Your site is being removed from Delivery Prohibition this week. The 2020 renewal tags are being mailed today. 
The facility can begin receiving fuel deliveries as soon as the tags are attached to the fill ports on site. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Cara Ingle 
Environmental Specialist, Underground Storage Tank Section 
P 515 725 8364 | F 515 725 8202 | cara.ingle@dnr.iowa.gov 
 
 
CC: IDNR Field Office 6 (via email) 
       

http://www.iowadnr.gov/

